
Alisha Aggarwal  
 
Currently on Maternity Leave, prior to maternity leave I worked with The Government 
of Canada (Public Health Agency of Canada) – Manager, Quarantine Services 
 
Dear PPNO Executive Board, 
 
My interest in serving as an Executive Board member is rooted in my commitment to 
advancing the nursing profession while upholding the highest standards of patient 
care in Ontario. My solid educational foundation with an RN, MN, and MBA along with 
a wealth of experience in healthcare leadership and management of professional 
practice, research and education brings a unique blend of clinical knowledge and 
business acumen to the table. As a potential board member, I aim to leverage my 
experience to contribute to the growth of PPNO by working towards its mission to 
promote evidence-based practice and enhancing the professional development of 
teams. I am particularly enthusiastic about establishing networks across Ontario to 
gain insights from others on client care requirements and the most effective ways to 
navigate the intricate healthcare system to address the associated challenges. This 
collaborative approach aligns with my commitment to fostering collaboration and 
driving positive change within PPNO. Looking to the future, I envision PPNO as a 
dynamic and influential force in fostering collaboration across healthcare sectors and 
championing the professional growth of professional leaders. I am committed to work 
with the appropriate team members and stakeholders to help PPNO evolve and lead 
the way in setting new standards. Overall, my passion for nursing, combined with my 
educational and leadership experience make me a valuable asset to the PPNO 
Executive team.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alisha Aggarwal 
 

 
 


